
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 January 31, 2024  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 

As per the directives issued by the Prime Minister, NO instructional activities (classes, 

tests, labs, etc.) will be held on Wednesday, February 14, 2024.  

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 


